
 
February 23, 2021 

 
Meeting Time:   12:30 p.m. 
Meeting Place:   Rossville Town Park Pavilion 
Members Present:   6 members present 
 

1. The meeting was called to order by Freddie Rodkey.  Minutes from the July 21, 
2020 meeting were approved as presented. 

2. Treasurer’s Report: 
Checking Acct.:  $8,036.13 
Savings Acct:  $13,692.16 
7 Month CD:  $10,155.61 

 
Old Business: 

1. Coupon Book Update:  No report.  There are still 12 books at the Town Hall.  It 
was mentioned the books having been slow to sell this year due to COVID. 

2. Rita Betts stated a check in the amount of $500.00 was written to the Rossville 
Food Pantry in 2019 that had never been cashed.  It was questioned whether to 
place a stop payment on the check at an additional fee or just write a 
replacement check.  Adrian Tedder made a motion write a replacement to the 
Food Pantry in the amount of $500.00, seconded by Lindsey Deno, and the 
motion passed. 

 
New Business: 

1. Back Pack Dash:  Pat McIlrath made a motion to purchase a $100.00 
sponsorship for the Back Pack Dash, seconded by Rita Betts, and the motion 
passed. 

2. Scholarship Committee: 
Freddie Rodkey, Adrian Tedder, and Doug Ticen 

3. Thank you notes were read from the Rossville Community Food Pantry and 
COACH Kids 

4. There was discussion of an estimate from Skiles Electric to complete electrical 
upgrades for the Summer’s End Festival.  This was tabled until next month to 
give Freddie Rodkey time to collect more information about the upgrades. 

5. Membership packets were sent out and were due back February 12, 2021.  
There are currently 11 members that have not returned membership dues.  If you 
are needing paperwork resent to you, please contact the Town Hall at 765)379-
2645 or email at rossville@geetel.net.  

6. Freddie Rodkey informed the group that he had been in contact with Paul 
Huseman.  He is tentatively booked somewhere else that weekend and gave 
Freddie another person to contact.  There is a possibility there will not be a 
carnival this year. 

7. There was discussion of whether we need to file a plan with the Health 
Department to be able to have the Summer’s End Festival this year.  Rita Betts 



will contact the Health Department to see what requirements RBA would need to 
have in place. 

8. There have been several individuals step away from leadership roles for the 
festival, so we need others to fill those positions.  The committees at the current 
time include: 

 Car/Bike Show 

 Queen Pageant 

 Entertainment 

 Booths/Rides—Freddie stated he would help; however, wanted to step 
away from leadership position. 

 Hoola Hoop/Jump Rope/Cake Walk 
 
There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned 
to Tuesday, March 16, 2021 at 12:30 p.m. at the Rossville Town Park pavilion. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
      Freddie Rodkey, President 
      Pat McIlrath, Secretary 
 

 
 


